
TEMECULA COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT 

AGENDA REPORT 

 

TO:  General Manager/Board of Directors 

 

FROM: Erica Russo, Director of Community Services 

 

DATE: August 12, 2025  

 

SUBJECT: Discussion of Portable Restroom Rentals and Services at City Parks (At the Request 

of Subcommittee Members Schwank and Stewart) 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

PREPARED BY:  Stacy Fox, Maintenance Superintendent  

 

RECOMMENDATION:  That the Board of Directors discuss placing portable restrooms and 

services at select City parks and provide related direction. 

 

BACKGROUND:  The previous Parks, Recreation and Community Services 

Subcommittee (Council Members Alexander and Schwank) met on September 24, 2024, and 

received an update that Long Canyon Creek Park and Vail Ranch Park had been awarded 

construction contracts for modular restrooms. Staff also reported suitability of portable restrooms 

at various park locations, including cost estimates and servicing requirements. The then 

subcommittee approved portable restroom placement at Serena Hills and Butterfield Stage Road 

Parks and recommended staff continue investigation of optimal restroom locations and follow up 

with the subcommittee in the future.   

 

On June 17, 2025, the current Parks, Recreation and Community Services Subcommittee (Council 

Members Schwank and Stewart) met and received an update from staff on potential portable 

restroom locations. The current subcommittee recommended placements at Temecula Creek Trail 

Park, Butterfield Stage Park, Serena Hills Park, and the Murrieta Creek Trail.   

 

It is recommended that the Board of Directors discuss the item and provide general direction 

regarding the same.  

 

FISCAL IMPACT:  Costs are appropriated in the current Annual Operating Budget.   

 

ATTACHMENTS:  None 

 


